CITY OF FRANKLIN
Public Hearings Notice
Community Development Block Grant Project

The Franklin City Council will hold two consecutive Public Hearings on January 7, 2013, 6:05
p.m. at City Hall, 316 Central Street, Franklin, New Hampshire 03235. Community Development
Block Grant funds are available to municipalities through the NH Community Development
Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 annually is available on a competitive basis for economic
development, public facility and housing projects, and up to $350,000 for emergency activities.
Up to $12,000 is available for feasibility study grants. All projects must directly benefit a majority
of low and moderate income persens. The public hearings will hear public comment on the

following:

1. A proposed application 1o the Community Development Finance Autharity for up $450,000 in
Community Development Block Grant funds. The City will retain up to $25,000 for administrative
costs. The remaining funds, up to $425,000, will be subgranted to the Trip Center for renovations
to the Bessie Rowell School where they propose to relocate to. The Trip Center serves primarily
low and moderate income households.

2. And, the Residential Antidisplacement and Relocation Assistance Plan.

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the City Manager's Office,
via telephone or mail, at least five days prior to the public hearing.
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